

July 14, 2019

Motor City POCI 1595 Vanstone Drive Commerce Twp, MI 48382-1981

Dear Members of Motor City POCI,

We want to say "Thank You" for donating such a great piece of *Pontiac Excitement* to the museum!

The Pontiac Crest balloon will definitely be an eye catching piece where ever it is displayed. We have no doubt it will be fun to have as an attraction as we draw in people to get the conversation started about the brand and the museum.

I'm so glad Tim was able to attend the  $6^{th}$  Annual Motor City Summer Roundup at Bakers of Milford yesterday and was able to pick up the balloon at the same time. I'm sorry I missed out on the show, it sounds like you had a great turnout and the weather was nice and warm and no rain makes for an excellent car show.

In the spirit of preserving and sharing history at the Pontiac Transportation Museum we thank you again for your support!

Sincerely,

Penny Dye

Benny (1) ye

Secretary

Pontiac Transportation Museum is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. Federal Tax ID# 27-3178020